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14 March 2017
Chairman and Panel on Health Services
Legislative Council, Hong Kong Special Administrative Region, China
panel_hs@legco.gov.hk

Re: Graphic Pack Warnings in Hong Kong

Following several previous and lengthier submissions, both written and oral to the Panel, I would just like to remind
the Panel:

Hong Kong is the only jurisdiction in the world that has not upgraded cigarette pack warnings since
2007; in the same time period, Uruguay has upgraded 7 times.

Yours sincerely,




Dr Judith Mackay, SBS, OBE, JP, FRCP(Edin), FRCP(Lon), Dr h.c. (Shue Yan Univ), Dr h.c. (Edin Univ)

Director, Asian Consultancy on Tobacco Control

Senior Advisor, Vital Strategies/Bloomberg Philanthropies

Senior Policy Advisor, World Health Organization




